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Driffield Northfield Infant School 

Driffield Show 
The children have been doing their entries 
for Driffield Show this week.  As exhibitors 
they are entitled to a sticker that enables 
them to get in free before 9.30am, these 
will be sent home on Tuesday. We usually 
do quite well at the show and have a few  
winners, so Good Luck everyone.  We are 
proud to be involved in this annual event.  

Dear Parents 

Here are a few items of  

news and information 

before we break up for 

the summer holiday. 

Year 2 Leavers 

Assembly 

We will be saying 

farewell to our Year 2’s on 

Thursday 20th July at 

2.15pm in this years leavers 

assembly.   All Year 2     

parents or their             

representatives are invited 

to celebrate the children’s 

time here at Driffield 

Northfield Infant School. 

Review of the Year 

This year’s Review of the Year  is on Monday 
17th July 3.20—5.00pm.  This is an informal 
evening where you can look at your child’s 
books and if you wish, speak to the teacher. 

Just to let you know that we put all 
our newsletters and any information 
sent home onto the school website 
(address above).  So you can always 
check if  you think you may have 
missed  something. 

Green Polo 
Shirts  

Drury Sports are now   
selling green Northfield      
polo shirts for £7.50 as 
well as the white ones.  

This is to offer an          
alternative t-shirt.  There 
will be a green polo shirt 

on display during the    
Review of the Year. 

                                       Non Uniform 

For the last day of  the school year, Friday 21st    

July, we are having a non uniform day.  Please ensure that 

the children wear sensible footwear and suncream as they 

will be playing outside throughout the day.  

Year 2 will be having P.E. in the morning so the 

children need to be able to recognise their own 

clothing if  not labelled. 

          Thank you 

We would like to thank the     
members of the Friends          

committee especially those who 
are leaving us this year.  The committee works 

hard  throughout the year to raise valuable 
funds to enhance the children’s learning       

experience at Northfield and their contribution 
is invaluable.  We are looking for people to join 
the committee, so if you are able to help in any 
way please come to the AGM on Tuesday 19th 

September 6.30pm at school. 



Essential Dates 

 

Monday 17th July   —Review of  the Year 3.20-5.00pm 

Wednesday 19th July— Driffield Show 

Thursday 20th July  — Year 2 Leavers Assembly—2.15p.m. 

Friday 21st July—Non Uniform and Break up for Summer Holiday 

 

Tuesday 5th September— Start of  the Autumn Term 

Thursday 26th October    —   Break up for Half  Term Holiday  

 

Monday 6th November—   Return to School  

Friday 22nd December  — Break up for Christmas Holiday 

 

Tuesday 9th January     — Return to School  

Friday 9th February    — Break up for Half  Term Holiday  

 

Monday 19th February—Return to School  

Friday 23rd March       — Break up for Easter Holiday 

 

Monday 9th April— Return to School  

Monday 7th May—   Closed for Mayday 

Thursday 24th May — Break up for Half  Term Holiday 

 

Monday 4th June— Return to School  

Friday 20th July— Break up for Summer Holiday 

Thank you for your continued support 


